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Feb 9, 2020

Senate Environment and Natural Resources Committee

Dear Committee,

WE ARE COUNTING ON YOUTHIS TIME AROUNDTO FINALLY GET THIS DONE, AND DO
NOT LET IRRESPONSIBLE REPUBLICANS PULL ANY OF THEIR TRICKS TO SUBVERT
THE WILL OF THE PEOPLE OF OREGON!! THANK YOU IN ADVANCE, AND PLEASE
CONSIDER THE FOLLOWING...

More than 7 out of every 10 Oregonians support legislation that will
tackle the climate crisis, and we urgently need your leadership to get
us there.
SB 1530 is our best chance for ambitious and meaningful climate action
this year. Oregon needs strong climate legislation that:

* Ensures polluters are held accountable for the damage they're
inflicting;

* Guarantees investments in communities hit hardest by the climate
crisis;

* And sets ambitious targets for reductions in climate pollution across
the economy, including the transportation sector.

I hope you will stand with the majority of Oregonians and support the
passage of bold climate action in 2020.

Sincerely,

Mr. Ron Wyckoff
3416 Storey Blvd
Eugene, OR 97405-2328
(123) 456-7890
rawpalaver@centurylink.net
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